
Greg Soutiea
SPRUCE HEAD
LD 151
As a business owner we are submitting testimony in opposition of this bill. Our 
legislature should be working to work with CC companies to reduce these fees, not 
simply "allow us" to charge our customers the fee. Doing this will pit 
restaurants/businesses against each other with no consistency. Payment processing is 
a cost of doing business and this issue should be addressed above the individual 
business putting a cap or maximum on the cost to process the credit cards. .


